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Administration Message 
 
Dear Canyon View Patrons, 
 
We as a school are very excited about the start of a new year. It 
is great to return to a regular schedule once again. We feel it 
gives your students a better more well-rounded school 
experience. We have some changes this year that we are very 
excited about. One of these changes is that Canyon View is part 
of Alpine School Districts Next Generation Schools. This 
program has made it possible for every student at Canyon View 
to be given their own Chromebook for the year. This makes it 
possible for our students to have access to technology at all 
times, improving their learning opportunities. If we as a school 
can aide you in any way to improve your students experience 
this school year, please feel free to reach out to us.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
Wade Lott, Principal 
 
 
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL: Wade Lott 
ADDRESS: 655 E 950 N 
Orem, UT 84097 
OFFICE: (801) 610-8130 
ATTENDANCE: (801) 610-8131 
COUNSELING: (801) 610-8132 
Fax: (801) 227-8706 
HOMEPAGE:  
canyonview.alpineschools.org 
 

 
 
 

Sep 1 & 2- School Pictures 

Sep 6- Labor Day (no school) 

Sep 10- Dance 4:00-6:00 pm 

Sep 13- SCC Meeting 2:45 pm 

Sep 23- PTA Meeting 12:15 pm 

Sep 30- Parent/Teacher Conf. 
3:00-8:00pm  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

🎉🎉 Welcome back to school Falcons!  🎉🎉 
 
 

We are so happy to have you back! This year is going 
to be a lot of fun! Make sure to mark your calendars 
for our dance on September 10! Tickets will be $2 
sold September 1st through the 10th so make sure 
you grab one! 



         

 

 

                                                                                

 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FCCLA (the Family Career and Community 
Leaders of America) will be meeting on the 1st 

and 3rd Th of each month in Room 122.   
*2:20-3:00pm  

This year we will be focusing a lot on 
community service!  

All are invited! 
See Ms. Jones for an application. 

 

 
   

 
 
     
 
 

          Mrs. Caldwell       
          Ms. Evans 
          Mrs. Grant 
          Mr. Hoover 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from CVJH 
Administration 
 
Please remember that Skyward is a great way to monitor 
your child’s progress and work completion. If you need 
a username/password reminder, you can contact the 
counseling office and they can assist you with that 
information. You should also be hearing from teachers 
if they have concerns for your child at this point. If you 
have questions, concerns, email the teacher and cc Mr. 
Lott H-M, Mr. May A-G or Mr. Cotterell N-Z. You can 
also cc your student’s counselor. Mr. Sears A-FI, Mr. 
Lyman FL-MAN, Mrs. Evans MAP-PA or Mrs. Elmer 
PE-Z.  
 
Mr. Lott wlott@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Cotterell gcotterell@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. May mikemay@alpinedistrict.org 
 
Mr. Sears wsears@alpinedistrict.org 
Mr. Lyman jlyman@alpinedistrict.org 
Mrs. Elmer helmer@alpinedistrict.org 
Ms. Evans susanevans@alpinedistrict.org 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to announce that our Canyon View Pantry 
is open! This pantry will provide snacks, easy to prepare 
meals, and hygiene supplies for Canyon View students as 
needed. Our pantry will be open on Mondays (Tuesdays if 
we don't have school on Monday) and Fridays from 2:30 
pm- 3:00 pm. Additionally, we will have snacks available 
for hungry students in designated locations throughout 
the school. We hope this will help students who didn't 
have time to eat breakfast or just need a little snack to 
tide them over until lunch. 
 
We couldn't do this without your support! We are always 
accepting snack and hygiene donations (feminine 
products, deodorant, shampoo/conditioner, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes). Additionally, you can donate money for 
the pantry through the Canyon View website by clicking 
on the "Donate to a CVJH Program" link in the upper 
right-hand corner and write "pantry" in the notes.  
 

 

    Mrs. Landry 
                      Mr. May 
     Ms. Smith 
 

mailto:helmer@alpinedistrict.org


 
 
                                     

            
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          
 
 
 
                                                                                                        

       
 
 

                                
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 

CVJH School  
Security & Visitor Check 

In/Check Out 
Procedures  

 
If you need to check out your student, please come prepared 
to show your driver’s license. We cannot let students go until 
we verify you. If students are coming back to school, they can 
check themselves in on the computers provided. 
 
If your student will be coming late to school, please send 
them with a note signed by you.  
 
SCHOOL SECURITY MEASURES & VISITOR 
PROCEDURES:  
All but the main entrance doors will remain locked during 
the school day and all visitors, will need to use the buzz-in 
entry system. Once inside, visitors may be required to show 
photo identification, and sign in to obtain a visitor’s pass. 

 

PLAYOFFS: FEBRUARY 8-13TH 

 

 
 
 

 

CANYON VIEW JR. HIGH 
School Community Council 

 
 
 

The School Community council is responsible to evaluate their 
schools greatest academic need and create the School 
Improvement Plan to determine the use of the LAND Trust 
monies awarded to their school. Parents, faculty, staff, and 
community members are invited to attend and join the council, 
and are encouraged to participate in all meetings throughout 
the school year. 
 
 
 

School Community Council Meetings 
We invite you to attend the Canyon View Junior High SCC 
meetings to learn about our school’s greatest academic needs, 
our School Improvement Plan, and how to best use our LAND 
Trust funds. You have a voice! Together we can make a 
positive difference in the education of our children! 

 
 
 
 
 

2021-2022 CVJH SCC  
MEETING SCHEDULE 

 

All meetings will be held at 2:45 pm in room 109  
 

 

‘STUDENT FEE PAYMENT OPTIONS 

 
 

Each student assess fees 
 
 
 
 

ONLINE PAYMENT:     Fast and Easy! 

 
 

Student fees can be paid online at:  www.myschoolfees.com 

·         You will need to pay ALL school fees before you can play        
·         Pay online at MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Connect to www.MySchoolFees.com 
    o   Login using your E-Mail or Create an Account 
    o   Select your student using Student Id 
    o   Select Show Required Registration Fees 
    o   Select Add All Required Items to Cart 
    o   If you would like to purchase an optional Yearbook or PE Clothes,     
Select Show Optional Registration Fees. 
    o   The Funds will be deposited at the school and you will receive an E-Mail 
Receipt 
 
 

MAIL-IN PAYMENT: 
                Canyon View Jr High        
                655 E 950 N 
                Orem, UT 84097 
 Please indicate your student’s name and ID Number on the check. 

 
 

 QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS:                                  * 

• If you are unable to pay school fees at this time, you may download the 
Fee Waiver application on our Canyon View Jr. High webpage 
at  https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/     Fee Waiver is 
an application process based on income.  Please return fee waiver and 
supporting documentation to the finance office ASAP for approval.  A 
new Fee Waiver must be filled out at the beginning of each school 
year. 

• Please call the financial office between the hours of 7:30am – 3:00pm  
• Call Mrs. Bulkley at 801-610-8130 x 757. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
https://alpineschools.org/ 
 
 

 
 
 

https://alpineschools.org/returntolea
rn/ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ASD HEALTH AND  
WELL-BEING 

 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/alpinedistric
t.org/healthandwell-being/home 
 
 

 
September 13, 2021                     
October 11, 2021 
November 8, 2021 
January 10, 2022 
 

February 14, 2022 
March 21, 2022 
April 11, 2022 

http://www.myschoolfees.com/
http://www.myschoolfees.com/
https://canyonview.alpineschools.org/financial-office/
https://alpineschools.org/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://alpineschools.org/returntolearn/
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home
https://sites.google.com/alpinedistrict.org/healthandwell-being/home


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
                  Canyon View Jr. High 

 
 
 
 

 
9th grade College and Career Readiness meetings (CCRs) 
are being held from September 27 through November 19. 
These are 20-25 minute individual meetings with students, 
parents and a counselor. During these meetings we will 
help students prepare for high school, college and careers 
by discussing current grades, test results, high school 
completion requirements, college 
admissions requirements, scholarships and basic career 
plans. We will also help students make an education plan 
for the next several years. It is important that parents attend 
this meeting. We will be sending out information soon 
on how you can schedule a time through Skyward to attend 
with your student. If you do not set up an appointment, one 
will be scheduled for you. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and your student! 
 
CVJH Counselors 
 
Wayne Sears (A-FI)   
John Lyman (FL - MAN)   
Susan Evans (MAP - PA)  
Heidi Elmer (PE - Z)     

 
 

 

 
 
  

 

                     

 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ballroom Dance 
 
 

Oak Canyon Jr High is inviting Canyon View students to join their 
after-school Ballroom Team! Our director will be Michelle 
Haymond, a well-known dance educator in the community, who 
will be assisted by Oak Canyon alum and THS Dance Sterling 
Scholar, Blake Fox.  
 

• The team will go to competitions and do 
performances.  

• Classes will be Mondays  2:25 - 3:25 and 
Wednesdays 12:25 - 1:25 at Oak Canyon Jr 
High.   

• We will start 10min after school ends but it 
is ok if students are a little late traveling 
from CVJr.  

• Ladies - It is best if you recruit a man to join 
Ballroom and guarantee yourself a spot on 
the team. Otherwise, you may very likely be 
on a waiting list.  There is a place in the 
registration form to put the name of the 
recruited man and vice versa. 

• Register online at OakCanyonBallroom.com   
 
 

 

 

9th Grade RIVERS 
Field Trip 
Volunteers Needed 
 

On Friday, October 1st the entire 9th grade will 
be attending a field trip to South Fork Park up 
the Provo Canyon. This is an awesome 
experience that allows students to study the 
river through the lens of multiple content areas. 
However, we can’t do this without our amazing 
parent volunteers! If you are willing to help or 
have any questions, contact Jenny Damarjian 
at jdamarjian@alpinedistrict.org 
 
 
 
Here are the requirements: 

1. District Background Check 
2. Be available from 9am-2pm on 

October 1st, 2021 
3. Be willing to be outside and help 

supervise a group of approximately 24 
students. 

 
 

PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCE 

September 30, 2021 
 

3:00 - 8:00 pm 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-_2BdZKKvUSVfvUkkQpl3Q%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi7BLpP0QdaHR0cDovL29ha2NhbnlvbmJhbGxyb29tLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEIad8KYQiXExJSFG1pY2hlbGxlQGhheW1vbmQub3JnWAQAAAAB


 
 

 
  
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

  PTSA 
 every child. one voice. 
 
 
 
 Everyone is welcome to attend 

our monthly PTSA meeting the 
last Thursday of the month at 
12:15. We would love your input 
and ideas. You can email 
Lindsey Ramage 
lindseyramage@gmail.com, if 
there is anything you would like 
to add to our meeting agenda. 

 

 
CVJH CROSS COUNTRY 

 

 

 

 
 

The PTA will be selling 2 
slices of pizza/chips and 
water bottles for $5. We will 
have 100 per lunch for sale. 
Cash only  
Beginning Friday, Sep 3 

Meets starts at 5:00 pm 
 
 
 

9/8 @ Pleasant Grove Jr High 
9/15 @ American Fork Jr High 
9/22 @ Oak Canyon Jr High 
9/29 @ Lakeridge Jr High 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Cross Country Team had the 
opportunity to be featured on Fox 13 news 
live on August 17th.  Coach McBride was 
interviewed about how school is going and 
how organized sports helps students 
connect with each other.  Several of our 
Cross Country runners were featured on 
the clips shown during the live interview. 
We were excited for the chance to be able 
to be interviewed and talk about our Cross 
Country program. 
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